
CPFI Annual Meeting Committee    June  15, 2017 

 

The 2017 CPFI Annual Conference and National Student Retreat is being 

held at the Glen Eyrie Conference Center, Colorado Springs, CO.  The 

Board of Directors meeting and the National Student Retreat start June 

14th.   There will be continuing education as well as prayer and praise 

times and Bible studies.  The annual meeting will be held Friday, June 

16th and an awards banquet will be held Saturday, June 17th.  Our 

fellowship time together ends with the 0930 Sunday morning worship, 

in the Cadet Chapel of the Air Force Academy, June 18th.  

Future CPFI Annual Conference and National Student Retreats are 

planned as follows:  

2018 :  Bonclarken Conference Center, Flat Rock, NC, May 30-June 3 

Possible 2019:   Bonclarken Conference Center, Flat Rock, NC, 

June 5-9 

The Annual Meeting Committee would like to recognize the Education 

Affairs Committee and CPFI’s Administrative Director, Nena Lindrose, 

for their great dedication and contributions. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jessica Langdon, Nena Lindrose, Ron Herman, Fred Eckel 

Herb Hames (Co-Chair), & Keith Allhands, (Co-Chair) 

 


